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NURSERY

CONNECT MINISTRY

Today           Leader: Nikki Zylstra
                       Greeters: Abbie Eichmann & 
                                           Nakia Moser
                       Message:  Creation

Next week   Leader: Ali De Wit
                       Greeters: Jayci De Wit & 
                                           Maggie Van Schepen
                       Message: Noah

Today                John & Hendrene Z.; Bruce & 
                            Linda E.; Bob & Henrietta D.
Next Week       Arlan & Glenda B.; Glenn & 
                            Jeanette B.; Laura B. & Sue B.

Today             Jodi Bruce Family
Next Week    Kelley Crawford Family

911 2nd St. Hull, IA
Monday-Thursday from
9am-12pm / 1pm-3 pm
Friday from 8am-10am

hullfrc@mtcnet.net
712-439-1263

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

CHILDREN IN WORSHIP (3 Y.O.-K)

YOUTH MINISTRIES SNACK ROTATION
ROCK          10/16 Corey K.; Carter K.; Brooklyn K.
Adv. Club  10/16 Hudsyn D.W.; Gavin D.    
Refuge       10/13 Whitley D.; Landen D.                    

Guest pastor for this week is Rev. Missy Dokter, who is an ordained, specialized minister in
the RCA. She is living out her kingdom call as a chaplain for Hope Haven, an agency that
serves people with disabilities and mental illness.

Haiti Christmas Bags are available today after worship. Pick up a bag and fill it to bless a
young child at Christmas. Return the bags by Wednesday, Oct. 30.

Donations for the Food Packing Event are still needed. If you can help pay for the meals that
we packed for Haiti last month, please write ‘food packing’ in the memo line on your check.

The Well: Join us on Sunday, Oct. 20, at 7pm for a night of contemporary worship.  Shaelee
Van Der Stoep will be our guest speaker.  All are welcome as we worship our living God.

Staff Appreciation Sunday will be Sunday, Oct. 20.  Use the slot in the Connections table for
cards or notes of encouragement and appreciation for the staff at FRC.

The Annual Soup & Dessert Supper is Wednesday, Oct. 23, from 5-7:30pm at the Hull
Community Building! For questions, please contact Carri Schmidt or Chaelor Miedema. 

Help is needed at the Hull Food Pantry on Wednesday, Oct. 23, from 5-6pm.  Contact Jim
Verdoorn or Arlyn De Wild with questions.

LifeWise Academy Boyden and Hull is excited to welcome more students each month! If you
or someone you know would be interested in signing up their student for the program,
registration is now open to begin classes November 5 (2nd-6th grade) and 6 (JH). Deadline to
sign up is Friday, Oct. 25. Learn more at lifewise.org/boydenhullia or visit us on Facebook. 

The annual Trunk or Treat & canned goods drive will be Thursday, Oct. 31, from 5:30-7:00pm!
Sign up to be a “Trunk” at the Connections table, or talk to Ross Van Kley. We ask everyone to
depict a biblical story and prizes will be awarded for best designs and most obscure Bible
passages chosen. If you’d like a list of ideas of passages you could represent at the Trunk or
Treat, a list is on the Connections table and posted to our church’s Facebook account. 

American Reformed Church of Hull is having their Turkey Supper on Tuesday, Nov. 5, from 5-
7pm at the Boyden-Hull High School. Purchase tickets from the church office (7:30am-Noon),
by calling Cheryl Vierhout at 439-2932, or Donna Wallenburg at 712-441-1289. Ticket prices
are: Adult-$15; Children (5-10 yrs) -$8; Ages 4 and under -Free. 

Mission Trip to Juarez, Mexico, Jan. 17-25, with Justice For All. We’ll divide our time between
building projects and working with children. Kids are welcome on this trip if accompanied by
an adult. The cost is $450/person (includes lodging and food) plus the cost of transportation
(driving or flying). The Impact Team is offering $400 grants for this trip.  Sign up at the
Connections table by Nov. 1. For questions, contact Jeanne Visser or Lauri Boote.

FRC Is Hiring
Hull First Reformed Church has a job opening for an Administrative Assistant. The average
work week would be 22 hours.  Applications are available in the office and a job description
is available upon request.  For more information, contact Pastor Adam at 470-3145, Arvin
Boote at 470-2626, or Dwayne Van Leeuwen at 470-3495.  Applications are due as soon as
possible.  

The politics of JesusThe politics of Jesus
Luke 6 :27-36   /   Chal lenge :  Love for  Enemies



THE WEEK AHEADPRAYERS WORSHIP
Barb Van Es is undergoing chemotherapy for
cancer. 

Eldon Sneller, brother of Leon Sneller and
Lavonne De Jong, is undergoing
chemotherapy for cancer. 

Joy De Jongh’s 2-year-old niece, Taylyn
Vander Schaaf, (daughter of Kyle & Janae)
has been diagnosed with acute
lymphoblastic leukemia.

Jonathan Schmidt is deployed to the Middle
East. If you would like to send him cards, well
wishes, etc., put them in Stacey Schmidt’s
church mailbox and the family will  see that
he gets them.

Rain is needed to lessen the fire danger
associated with harvesting in dry conditions
and to replenish the ground. When called
upon, our first responders put their own
safety in jeopardy in response to emergency
situations. Please pray for rain, safety for all
who are harvesting, and for our first
responders. 

Kayla Den Hartog’s brother had hip surgery
in August for hip impingement and will have
the next surgery on Nov. 15. 

Kayla Den Hartog no longer has idiopathic
intracranial hypertension.  The threat to her
long-term vision has subsided, however,  her
surgeon suggested that she get checked in
the foreseeable future since this condition
can be hereditary.

Jody Van Kley spent this past week (Oct. 7-
11) at a special clinic for patients learning to
walk again. Prayers that this clinic will help
her be able to (literally) get back on her feet. 

TODAY
Message by: Rev. Missy Dokter
Building Fund offering
Sanctuary Choir
Children In Worship
Sunday School classes for all ages
Haiti Christmas bags handed out
7pm Refuge

Approaching God

Call To Worship: Sanctuary Choir

Welcome

Worship Songs
   - He Calls Me Friend
   - Bless God

Greeting

Offering & LifeWise Update

Sanctuary Choir

Children In Worship Blessing & Prayer

Congregational Prayer

Encountering God

Message: Challenge:  Love for Enemies

Guest Preacher:  Rev. Missy Dokter

Scripture: Luke 6:27-36

*Next Week

Message: Judge Not

Scripture: Luke 6:37-42

Responding to God

Response Song
    - Let it Be Said of Us
    - Your Love Compels Me

Mission Statement

Doxology                                        
 

SERMON NOTES

UPCOMING EVENTS
Monday, Oct. 14

10am Aspen Heights Bible Study
7pm Elders’ mtg.
7pm Deacons’ mtg.
8:30pm Consistory mtg.

Wednesday, Oct. 16
7pm Adventure Club
7pm Sanctuary Choir practice
7:30pm ROCK

Friday, Oct. 18
7:45am FCA 

Sunday, Oct. 20
Children In Worship
Staff Appreciation
Bell Choir performs
Sunday School classes for all ages
4pm Fellowship Hall being used
7pm The Well: Contemporary 

                        Worship Celebration


